St John's Primary School, Nursery and Children's Centre



Headteacher: Mr D Barrow

Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire **CV8 1FS** 01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

28th November 2013

Dear Parents and Carers,

YEAR 6 VISIT TO ST JOHN'S CHURCH - WEDNESDAY 4TH DECEMBER 2013

The children have been learning about places of worship in RE. This is related to the Year 6 "Superstructures" learning theme. On Wednesday 4th December, the class has the opportunity to visit St John's Church. They will consider the function of the building and whether it is structurally sound, as well as its aesthetics. The church is to be reordered in 2014. Children will be able to create their own plan for a reordered building, giving reasons for their decisions.

We will be walking to the church, leaving school at 1.20pm and returning at around 2.30pm. Please ensure that your child brings a coat and warm clothing with them. To ensure the safety of the children, we will need one or two additional adults, so would be grateful for offers of help walking to and from the church please.

Please complete and return the slip below to Mrs Benarous. Yours sincerely, **Mrs S Pollard** Year 6 visit to St John's Church I give permission for to walk to St John's Church on 4th December 2013. I am CRB-checked and, if needed, am able to accompany the children to the church.